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21st November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thurston Residential 2025 
 
As you know our Thurston Residential visit will take place this year on 4th, 5th and 6th of June. 
This is a wonderful opportunity for our children to achieve fantastic things. The exciting activities 
offer challenge, develop teamwork and stimulate the imagination. This is a chance for our 
children to make lifelong memories with their peers. 
 
Due to the increase in travel costs and accommodation the total cost of this residential trip is 
£220. As discussed in the meeting this cost is still subsidised by our school fund. Our payment 
plan will be set up within your ParentPay account offering instalment payment options: 
 
£20 – 31st January (This is a commitment payment and will confirm attendance) 
£50 – 28th February 
£50 – 31st March 
£50 – 30st April 
£50 – 30th May 
 
You can of course pay in full if you would prefer. If you do not have access to online 
banking and would prefer to pay cash please let the office know. 
 
A reminder and we cannot stress this enough, please do not let the cost deter you. We 
want every child to be given this opportunity. We will be happy to chat to anyone that 
feels they may need support, please get in touch. 
 
We will set up a dedicated information page for Thurston 2025, which you can find on our 
website. This includes the PowerPoint and any correspondence regarding Thurston 2025. 
Please visit, www.stjameshebburn.co.uk under the curriculum tab you will see a list of all of our 
classes here you will find the information within the Year 6 tap under the heading “Year 6 
Thurston Residential” 
 
Please get in touch if you have any further questions, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Heslop 
Headteacher 
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